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SUPERINTENDENT AND STAFF
CODE OF ETHICS

The superintendent and staff of Perry Public Schools will conduct themselves in a manner that is consistent with the
following code of ethics recommended by the American Association of School Administrators:

1. The professional school administrator constantly upholds the honor and dignity of the profession in all actions
and relations with students, colleagues, board members, and the public.

2. The professional school administrator carries out in good faith all policies duly adopted by the board, and the
regulations of state authorities and renders professional service to the best of one's ability.

3. The professional school administrator honors the public trust of the position above any economic or social
reward.

4 The professional school administrator does not permit considerations of private gain or personal economic
interest to affect the discharge of responsibilities.


